
 

 
 

 

FIRE HYDRANT FLUSHING – PRECAUTIONARY BOIL ORDER ADVISORY 
 

Fire Hydrant Flushing will begin this Spring on Tuesday, April 22nd at 9:00am and 
will continue for the duration of the week or as long as needed.  

During this time residents may notice low water pressure and discoloration.  

This work is being carried out as part of The Town’s regular Water Maintenance Schedule.  

A Precautionary Boil Order Advisory will be in effect starting April 22nd, 2025 and 
residents will be notified when it is lifted.  

 
  

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 


